
John, 

Courtney and I are happy to make the following recommendation. 

 

"Contractor John does incredible work.  I've been fortunate to see several of his projects 

throughout the city of Chicago and have been so impressed by the transformation I've seen take 

place - not least of which is the work Contractor John and his team did in the condo we currently 

live in.  He turned what was a dark, confined and outdated kitchen into an absolutely beautiful 

space.  As church planters in the city we have people in our home literally every week and our 

guests simply rave about the kitchen.  It's not just that John has done a great job with the 

aesthetics, he really gets the big picture and tries to create space that is current and functional.  

The work he did on our kitchen is outstanding and has created so many opportunities for us in 

our ministry to love and welcome others in our home!" 

 

Lauren and Courtney Seaman 

Lincoln Park Neighborhood 

Chicago, IL. 


